6535 West Jewell Avenue

FM Stereo
RADIO
100.3

100,000 watts dual-polarized
DENVER, COLORADO 80226
922-1189

November 25, 1970

Mr. Bill Nittler
4500 So. Julian St.
Englewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to confirm Kour reception report of KRKS, formerly
KLIR, on November 14%, 1970. The call lett~r change took
place on November 1, X970. Althouegh the call was changed,
the programming and every other asmpect remains the same as

hefore.

I am sorrv that as vet, we do not ewen have KRKS stationery
yet,y so you will have to do with our KLIR letterhead, which
is still the call of our FM station.

yr 1y,
Eobeft Ly/Snyder
Chief Engineer




